
 

 

  

 

Monday 28th April 2025 

 

 
Dear parents/guardian  
 
Re: New PE kit 
 
We are excited to announce the launch of our new PE kit, designed to enhance comfort and 
performance for our students. This new kit will be phased in gradually over the next few years, 
therefore there is no immediate requirement to purchase the new PE kit. Students can continue to 
use their current kit until it needs replacing. However, if you would like to purchase the new kit 
sooner, it is available as of now and can see further information on our website. 
 
We appreciate your support and understanding as we make this transition. If you have any questions 
or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

PE Uniform (boys): 

 The Oakwood Academy PE top (black) 
 Plain black shorts/tracksuit bottoms or Oakwood Academy shorts 
 The Oakwood Academy long sleeve ¼ zip (optional) 
 Long black socks 
 Trainers 

PE Uniform (girls): 

 The Oakwood Academy PE top (black) 
 Plain black shorts/leggings/tracksuit bottoms or Oakwood Academy shorts and/or skort 
 The Oakwood Academy long sleeve ¼ zip (optional) 
 Long black socks 
 Trainers 

*Dependant on activity on Curriculum, students may also be asked to wear shin pads and/or football 
boots. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss G MacNaughton 
Head of PE/Co-curricular Coordinator  

 
 


